

Oifig an Phríomhfheidhmeannaigh Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte Urlár 1 Ospidéal an Dr. Steevens Baile Átha Cliath 8

CEO's Office Health Service Executive 1st Floor Dr. Steevens' Hospital Dublin 8

> Tel: (01) 635 2000 Fax: (01) 635 2211 Email: ceopa@hse.ie

23rd July 2012

CEO Ref: 214914

Your Ref: M3/0712

Ms Mary Maguire Meetings Administrator Corporate Services South Dublin County Council County Hall Tallaght Dublin 24



Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Direct Provision Accommodation

Dear Ms Maguire

I wish to acknowledge with thanks your letter dated 17th July 2012 to Mr. Cathal Magee, CEO regarding the above.

I wish to advise you that your correspondence has been referred to Ms Laverne McGuinness, National Director, Integrated Services Directorate for her attention and direct follow up with you.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia Perry CEO's Office

Ms Laverne McGuinness, National Director, ISD PFM

Tús Áite do Shabhailteacht 4 Patient Safety First